September
Seventh
1922,

Arthur H.D.Hair, Esg
Ps 0. Box 1382,
Montreal.

Dear Mr, Hair:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of September 6th addressed to the Prineipal.

Sir Arthur left on the RBoard of Trade
gontinental tour last Friday and will not return to

Montreal until the end of ¢ t
; " a 3ptember, £
btring your letter to his attgntiow. S N

Yours faithfully,

Principal'’s Seoretary.




